
3. “Where did the special assessment money go?  
  
    The special assessments for WD#3 were made in 2006 and 2008.  They 
were divided between 2006 assessments for a small number Larkin properties 
that were served or connected to water mains shared by Mills Township and 
Larkin Township on Sturgeon and Bombay Roads (“WD#3-A”).  These were 
installed by Mills Township during the assessment process for the larger WD#3.  
Between the initial assessments for WD#3A and the 2008 assessment of the 
greater WD#3, the WD#3-A assessments were collected and placed in the WD#3 
Township account.  Disbursements were made to Mills Township for a portion of 
shared water main expenses with Mills Township.         
 

The special assessments on the greater WD#3 properties were made on 
February 12, 2008 and were payable without interest until March 31, 2008.  The 
first installment on assessments which were not pre-paid before preparation of 
the tax billings for December 1, 2008 were included in those bills.  All special 
assessment proceeds were maintained in the WD#3 account by the Township 
Treasurer and the receipts and disbursements of that account are available for 
inspection at the Township Offices.  From this account, the Township made its 
payments to the County on the Bonds.    
 


